
Please do NOT, in any way, support the development of any kind of nuclear energy use in Oregon.   I do understand that you 
passed a bill previously that would allow this.  However, the deposit of nuclear waste is not safe, in any amounts, anywhere.  Please 
use your common sense.  Do  not make laws that you will regret later.  We need more solar, wind, hydro and wave ( in the process 
of developing now)....which would be CLEAN energy.  Thanks you for your time and consideration.   Sue Craig


